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Nomination of Susan Garber to the PB

When | heard that County Executive Allan Kittleman had recommended Susan Garber for the
planning board because she would ask tough questions | had a "flashback".......

At a Planning Board meeting | attended related to development in Columbia New Town Josh Tzuker
said in referring to a decision they were making "Are we going to roll over like we normally do" !!!!

Chair David Grabowski said with a smile "I think you are going to regret saying that"!

Well Josh did not "Roll over" the rest of the Planning Board did!

We need people on the planning board that are going to ask tough questions and that are going to
make sure that DPZ acts as a "regulator” not a "facilitator".

Susan Garber is the right person for the job please vote to approve her nomination.
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